
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Launch of THE PRESCOTT AREA HOME WATCH 

Local owners open a home watch service 

January 15, 2019 

Prescott, AZ – Locally owned and operated THE PRESCOTT AREA HOME WATCH announced today they 
are open for business offering home watch services for the Prescott Quad Cities community.  This 
service is targeted to owners whose homes are unoccupied for an extended period, are vacationing or 
need to travel suddenly.  The service offers a regularly scheduled checkup on a home helping to ensure 
it is safe and secure, both inside and outside, and major home systems (irrigation, water, electrical, 
heating and air conditioning) are functioning properly.     

About THE PRESCOTT AREA HOME WATCH 

 Home Interior and Exterior Checkup – Walk the Property 

 Check for evidence of vandalism/break-in  

 Check water, HVAC, pest evidence, irrigation operation.  Run taps, flush toilets, pick up 
debris/newspapers/packages/mail 

 Cycle lighting on/off and open/shut curtains/blinds/shades 

 Check Garage; Start and Move Vehicles 

 Provide Random Surveillance and Observation 

 Water plants 

 Restock fridge and pantry for Owner’s return 

 Unusual Weather Emergency Home Inspection  

 Provide photographic evidence and written report for every visit 

About Owners Dan and Fran Russell 

Dan and Fran are a husband and wife team with many years of physical and logical access control 
security planning and design, disaster and business recovery best practices, technology, project 
management, implementation and sales and marketing experience.  Their careers have spanned the 
following industries: utilities, healthcare, pharmaceuticals, commercial security and retail and theft 
prevention.   

Contact 

To learn more about this new service and its owners: 

Use the Contact Us button on The Prescott Area Home Watch website at www.thepahw.com,  email us 
at prescotthomewatch@outlook.com or call us directly at 928-233-6101  
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